
 

Order 

Shillong, June 08, 2021: The Deputy Commissioner (Excise), East Khasi Hills District has 
in an order issued on 7th June 2021 permitted the re-opening of IMFL "OFF" Retail Shops in 
Sohra Civil Sub-Division in areas where the prevalence of active COVID-19 cases is NIL or 
very low. The SDO (Civil) will regulate the days and timings for opening in such a way that 
there is no crowding and all health protocols are strictly followed. (MIPR) 

 


